
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       December 10, 2004 
 
 
 
 
D. Doug Larson 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 800 
Portland, OR  97232 
 
RE:  Tariff  03-10 - Docket No.03-035-T10  Compliance Filing, Schedule 37 - Avoided 

Cost Purchases From Qualifying Facilities 
         
Dear Mr. Larson: 
 
  The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your 
Revised Compliance Filing, dated September 30, 2004. 
 
  The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the 
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of September 5, 2004, 
have hereby been approved by the Commission. 
 
      Sincerely, 
       
 
       
      /s/ Julie Orchard 
      Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/af 
 


